
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   •   SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111 
 

  
ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
April 14, 2022 
 
Roberto Orozco 
System Vice President  
Design & Construction 
3075 Highland Parkway Suite 600 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 
Roberto.orgozco@aah.org 
 
RE:  Acknowledgement of Receipt of Annual Report and Notice of Financial Commitment 
 Permit: #21-003 Advocate Lutheran General Hospital  
 
 Dear Mr. Orozco:  
 
Please accept this letter as notice that the annual report for the permit referenced above has been 
received and is in compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.760.  Additionally Permit #21-003 has been 
financially committed with the signing of the construction contract.  Thank you for your continued 
compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Mike Constantino or George 
Roate at 217-782-3516. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Chairwoman  
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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